
  
 
 
       

 
May 21, 2013 

 
 
Lee Cox 
Chief of Radiation Protection Programs 
North Carolina Department of Health  
   and Human Services  
20301 Mail Service Center  
Raleigh, NC  27699-0301 
 
Dear Mr. Cox: 
 
This is to acknowledge receipt of Governor McCrory’s letter dated April 30, 2013 to Chairman 
Allison Macfarlane concerning your designation as State Liaison Officer to the United States 
Regulatory Commission, effective immediately.  Thank you for the information and we look 
forward to working with you. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
      
     /RA/ 

Annette L. Vietti-Cook 
 
 


